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28
th

 January 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 There will be signing up sheets for the parents’ evenings on 8
th

 and 9
th

 

February, in cloakrooms this Monday morning. 

 We have a book fair in school today and all next week until Friday morning.  

Please come in and have a browse before and after school, it will be in the 

school hall. 

 We had a successful coffee morning today, it was nice to see some parents in 

Kids’ Zone after the children were dropped off, do come along next week if you 

are free. 

 We are looking forward to the Pantomime of Jack and the Beanstalk next 

Wednesday, M&M productions are very good and do a really fun performance 

for the children. 

 Year 4 are going to St Osmund’s Middle school on Tuesday morning for a 

Science enrichment session, this is usually a hands-on fun experience for the 

children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 

Liturgy on Ash Wednesday  

 

Father Barry will be in school on Wednesday 10
th

 February for a 

short Liturgy at 2.45 p.m.  All the children will be attending except 

Year 3 who will be having their session in the Life Education 

Classroom. 

 

You are all most welcome to attend. 


